
 
 

From: Certification & Compliance @ BDD STL 
To: marion.hayes@brkelectric.com 
Subject: STL: CERTIFICATION ANNUAL NO CHANGE DOCUMENTATION RECEIVED 
Date: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 10:57:15 AM 

Dear Marion Hayes, 

The Business Diversity Development office acknowledges receipt of the No Change Affidavit, Contact Update 
form, and Supporting Documentation for the City of St. Louis Local M/WBE Program. 

Based on a review of your documentation, it has been determined that BRK Electrical Contractors, LLC remains 
eligible since the documents indicate there are no apparent changes which impact its certification status. Should this 
information change, you must notify the Business Diversity Development office, in writing, within 30 days of the 
change. 

Please note that you are required to submit No Change documentation next year by your anniversary date of 
07/29/2021.  The Business Diversity Development office will send you notification along with the No Change 
Affidavit and contact update form approximately 90 days prior to that date.  The No Change affidavit and contact 
update form can also be downloaded from our website at http://www.flystl.com/bdd 

If you have any questions, please contact our office at businessdiversity@flystl.com or 314-426-8111. 

This message was sent to: marion.hayes@brkelectric.com 
Sent on: 7/15/2020 10:57:04 AM 
System ReferenceID: 110012149 
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